
 

Slow-Pitch Softball Coaches Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

May 5, 2023 

 

The Slow-Pitch Coaches Advisory Committee met in the Activities Association Office on May 5, 
2023, at 10:00 am.  Advisory Committee members present were Jason Wilson, Binger-Oney; 
Todd Williams, Jenks High School; Mike Lawless, Silo High School; Jackie Dollarhide, Caney High 
School; Chance Griffin, North Rock Creek High School; David Durbin, Tushka High School; 
Chance Chapman, Stuart High School. OSSAA guest Miles Smith. Representing the OSSAA Mike 
Clark. 

1. Jackie Dollarhide made a motion to play the State Tournament for classes B, A, 2A, and 
3A on the Tuesday Wednesday and Classes 4A, 5A and 6A on Wednesday Tuesday of 
State Championship week. Seconded by Chance Chapman.  (Vote 7-0) This will flip since 
golf changed dates. 

2. Jason Wilson made a motion that teams that advance to state out of the same regionals, 
must have actually played against each other at Regionals to be separated at State. 
Seconded by Todd Williams. (Vote 7-0) 

3. Motion made by Miles Lawless to keep all 4 Classes on Tuesday, but if Final game is 
going to be more than an hour late, we can start the last game of the evening on the 
Integris Field. Seconded by Chance Chapman (Vote 7-0) 

Discussion Items: 

1. Rotate 8:30 game times between classes. 
2. Look at bats and “carburized” 
3. Host site of State Tournament (USA vs Firelake) 
4. Requiring teams to play 10 games to go to regionals. 
5. Using rankers for each classification 
6. Setting fences at 225 all the way around 
7. Ranking between regionals and state 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mike Clark 


